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EUREKA POLICE DEPARTMENT 

604 C Street 

Eureka, CA  95501  

Phone:  (707) 441-4060 

FAX:  (707) 441-4334 

Date: 01/22/15 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Subject: Search Warrant 
 

Contact:  PIO Brittany Powell 
 Desk  (707) 441-4388 

 Cell  (707) 601-5388 

 

Prepared by: PIO Powell 

 
 

On 01/22/15 at about 7:30 a.m., Detectives with the Eureka Police Department’s Problem 

Oriented Policing Unit (POP), served a search warrant at a residence on the 3400 block of 

California Street in response to numerous complaints.   

Detectives located 2 loaded guns, heroin for sales, and nearly 15 pounds of processed 

marijuana.  Paul Horn (30), Kayla Throgmorton (25), and Mario Garcia (34) all of Eureka 

were arrested and booked into the Humboldt County Jail on the following charges: 

Horn: maintaining a residence for drugs, possession of a controlled substance (heroin) for sale, 

possession of marijuana for sale, and being a felon in possession of a firearm. 

Throgmorton: maintaining a residence for drugs, possession of marijuana for sale, and 

possession of drug paraphernalia.   

Garcia: possession of drug paraphernalia and probation violation.   

Anyone with information concerning suspected drug activity, or other nuisances occurring in 

the City of Eureka is encouraged to call the Problem Oriented Policing Unit at (707) 441-

4373. 
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More photos below 
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